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General Membership News: 
Special thanks to Mike Covington and Linda McBryde for materials and Dennis Cox for the labor 
donated to restore #4 restroom. These donations help defray cost on money being spent from the 
general fund. Another special thanks to Wayne, Zac, Adam and the volunteers (Arl, Billy,Dennis, 
Greg and Joey) for the quick cutting and cleanup on #6 women tee box of the pine tree which fell on 
the Sunday of the Betsy Drane Tournament, preventing a long delay. 

New Members: Welcome regular member Matt McKay and Junior members Ryan Duran and 
Mathew Gresham, may your golfing needs be met and new friends be found. 

COMMITTEES:
LOGO will be holding a FISH FRY on July 31st with the help of anonymous MENS GOLF 
ASSOCIATION members. Tickets can be purchased from these members.

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE will hold a July 4th Club Scramble and Fireworks show, so sign 
up to play and enjoy a good old fashion 4th.
Events: 
July 4th Scramble and FIREWORKS
July 11th and 12th ATWELL ATKINS CHAMPIONSHIP TOURNAMENT
August 1st and 2nd, Three (3) Person Scramble
SIGN UP AND SUPPORT YOUR CLUB and have a great time.

New in the ACORN ROOM, monthly $25.00 give away simply sign your Bar receipt and place it in 
the jar. Jim C. Thompson won the first drawing. Drawings will be held at the monthly Board 
Meetings.

Steak Night: 
July 2nd and 16th
Buy your ticket for a chance to win a set of X-22 Callawy Irons to be given away August 1st.
If you have any of the green mesh range ball bags please turn them in to the Pro Shop, we have lost all 
we had. 

Thanks and good golfing
Bobby 

From the Superintendent:
Please repair ball marks on the greens and carry a bucket of sand to repair divots in the fairways. we 
have fertilized and limed the fairways. Please stay at least 50 feet from the greens on your golf carts. 
BECAREFUL IN HOT WEATHER AND STAY HYDRATED 

Thanks Wayne 


